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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

7.            Favor Barbara  Leung

Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Supervisor Horvath,

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to you regarding the parking 
fee for the Countywide Signature DIAlogue Series event. I would like to 
propose a reduction in the current fee of $20 per vehicle.

Reducing the parking fee from $20 to $10, or alternatively, adjusting the 
number of vehicles eligible for the Countywide Signature DIAlogue Series 
Parking Fee Waiver, would be extremely beneficial. This adjustment would 
ensure that a broader audience can attend and engage in these vital 
discussions without the added worry of high parking costs.

I believe this change would significantly enhance attendance and encourage 
more community members to join these important dialogues. 
Warm regards,
Monisha Parker
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